
We want to introduce Fiona – she is a busy person and wants convenient 
solutions. 

She is looking for better ways to deal with the rubbish created by two little 
kids. She is concerned by the contradictions of ease (eg disposable nappies 
/ pre-packaged snacks) versus the ‘right thing to do’ (washable nappies / 
home-made snacks). 

Fiona has joined in the conversation – Let’s talk rubbish! 
Go to www.lets.talk.goredc.govt.nz

The inaugural meeting of Otama Rural Water Ltd will be held in the Otama 
Hall tonight (Wednesday 30 March) at 7:30pm

Agenda Items

1. Overview & establishment of Otama Rural Water Limited

2. Proposed company structure, including share allocation, management
structure and director appointments

3. New participation documentation, including Water Supply Agreement
and registered land encumbrance (recording supply)

4. Future of scheme, including maintenance, upgrading and
cost/pricing structure

Otama	Rural	Water	Ltd	Meeting	Notice

Rethinking	Waste	-		
Have	you	joined	the	conversation	yet?	

Sport	New	Zealand	
Rural	Travel	Fund

Applications are now open for the 
latest round of funding from the 
Sport NZ Rural Travel Fund.

This fund is designed to subsidise 
travel for junior teams participating 
in local winter sports competitions 
and is open to rural sports clubs 
and school teams within the Gore 
District.

Those taking part in the sports 
must be aged between five and 
19 years.  The fund is for travel to 
local sports competitions out of 
school time and not regional or 
national events.

For more information go to 
www.goredc.govt.nz

Level 2 water restrictions are in 
place for Gore and Mataura.

Level 2 restrictions include:

• Residents can water vegetable
gardens using any method either
between 7:00 am to 9:00 am or
7:00 pm to 9:00 pm

• Residents must use a handheld
hose or bucket to water flower
gardens, trees or shrubs

• Running water can be used for
recreation, eg water slide, for up
to two hours a day

• There’s a ban on watering
grass areas

Go to www.goredc.govt.nz for 
more details.

Water	Restrictions	

Please note - all meetings are subject to COVID-19 traffic light protocols
in place at the time. Unless otherwise stated, meetings will be held via
zoom or in the Council Chambers, in Bowler Avenue, Gore.

Tuesday 12 April
There will be a full meeting of the Council, starting at 4:00pm.

Agendas for all meetings, except those in committee, will be available
on the Council’s website www.goredc.govt.nz beforehand.
All meetings are livestreamed on the Council’s YouTube channel
www.youtube.com/GoreDC

Upcoming	Meetings

Elizabeth Street will be closed at the Broughton and Frank street intersections 
until the end of April.  
This is due to a significant project involving the renewal of water, 
wastewater and stormwater pipelines in the street.

There will be access only for residents and emergency services.

Road	works
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